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31st May 2018  
 

Stage 3 Camp Information 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you are aware, our overnight excursion to Vision Valley is fast approaching on ​Thursday 14th 
June and Friday 15th June​ in Week 7. The students and teachers are very excited. To make 
sure that final preparations are in order, please read through the following important information. 
 
The teachers accompanying the children to Vision Valley will be Mrs Maunder, Mrs Brown, Mrs 
Robinson and Mr Ticehurst.  
 
Thursday 14th June 
Students need to arrive at school by 8.00am. 
 
Friday 15th June 
Students will return back to school by 3.30pm. 
 
What to bring 
 
All items MUST be clearly labelled with your child’s name and packed into an soft bag that your 
child can carry. Students are responsible for all of their own items. 
 
LINEN 

● Sleeping bag. 
● Pillow and a pillow case. 
● Towel. 

 
MEDICINE  

● Children who are currently on any medication, including seasonal asthma sufferers who do 
not have an asthma plan at school, must provide the class teacher with their child’s 
medication on the day of departure, in the original container with the following details clearly 
marked: 

○ Student’s Name 
○ Name of Medication 
○ Dosage 
○ Time and frequency of administration 
○ Name of prescribing doctor 

● All medicine that is stored in the school office will be brought with the teachers and 
administered as per the school medical plan. 



 
CLOTHING 

● Wear Mufti clothes to school on Thursday, with enclosed shoes. 
● Mufti clothes to wear on Friday, with enclosed shoes. 
● Socks and underwear. 
● Warm pyjamas. 
● Jacket or jumper. 
● Plastic bag for dirty laundry. 

 
TOILETRIES 

● Soap. 
● Toothbrush and Toothpaste. 
● Roll on deodorant (no spray bottles). 
● Comb and/ or brush and hair ties for girls.  
● Sunscreen. 

 
 
OPTIONAL ITEMS 

● Winter hat/beanie, for the evening. 
● Scarf, gloves, to wear in the evening. 
● Digital camera. 
● Disco outfit for Thursday night. 

 
 
The following items are not permitted 

● Mobile phones, ipods, ipads or other electronic equipment eg. DS console 
● Money: There is no shop at the campsite. 

 
 
How to contact us if there is a need: 

● If you need to contact the school group for an emergency, you can do so by phoning the 
School Office, who will contact us. Alternatively, you can send an email to 
stfinbars@parra.catholic.edu.au 

 
Digital Cameras 

● Students love to take photos and record their experiences at camp. We invite students to 
bring a small camera with them. All responsibility and care of a camera lies with the 
student. Staff are unable to mind cameras and carrying a camera is the student’s choice.  

● The use of cameras needs to be appropriate at all times. As we will be staying together as 
a grade, students need to be responsible and respect the privacy of their peers that they 
are sharing a room with. 

● After the last activity of the day the teachers will collect the cameras and store them safely 
throughout the night.  

 

 

Kind regards,  

Stage 3 Teachers 

 
 


